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As a long time hunter and gun owner, I believe that this bill punishes law- abiding 

citizens while ignoring the reality that most gun deaths in Oregon are suicides, not 

homicides. Instead of ineffective restrictions, we should be addressing the root 

causes— mental health and 

violent crime. We don’t restrict or take away the cars or drivers licenses of law 

abiding citizens because a few drunk drivers get behind the wheel and kill innocent 

people. It’s not the cars or guns that kill people!! 

 


